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December 11-14th, City Maintenance will be assisting with people that 

didn’t send in a picture.  OR you can send in your picture of your water pipe 

coming into your house with our meter, please send to the City of New Auburn at 

newauburn.city@gmail.com as soon as possible.  Any questions, please contact 

City office at (320)864-5831 

THANKS to all of you that sent me your picture. 

 

Alleys are for emergency vehicles only, Please respect your neighbors that 

maintain them.  If you are using the alley, please work it out with your 

neighbors if they are the one maintaining it. 

 
If you haven’t checked out the city’s new website, go to…. 

newauburnmn.com 
 

Dog License are ready, please stop at City 
office if you have a dog! 

 
Winter is here……. 

Please do NOT park on the street.  This time of year, is very hard to plow 

snow.  Any questions, please go on the city website and read ordinance 400 

and 400A.  Just a reminder….There is NO overnight parking on any city 

streets exception on Hwy 22 between 1st Street (county road 15) to 5th Street 

 
Want to Volunteer? 

New Auburn Fire and Rescue are looking for firefighters and First 

Responders to join their team.  Contact any firefighter or City Office for 

more information. 
 

                  CITY OF NEW AUBURN                                                          Office Hours 
                 8303  8TH Ave      PO Box 127                            Mondays        8:00 am – 12 noon   12:30 pm – 6:00 pm 
                 New Auburn, MN  55366                                 Tuesdays        8:00 am – 12 noon   12:30 pm – 5:00 pm 
                 (320) 864-5831                                                 Wednesdays   8:00 am – 12 noon   12:30 pm – 5:00 pm 
                   www.newauburnmn.com                               Thursdays      8:00 am – 12 noon   12:30 pm – 5:00 pm 
                   newauburn.city@gmail.com                          Fridays           Closed 
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